HELLON, Richard

Appendix 16

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

LICENSING (Cheshire East)
17 November 2020 08:38

HELLON, Richard
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rrom: [

Sent: 16 November 2020 11:06

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East) [ R SR

Subject: The Tytherington Club

To whom it may concern,

I would like to make an objection to the proposal to provide an extension of a premises licence for the
above Company. I live in the immediate area of the Club and would find this proposal a real infringement
to the noise environment and to the likely increase of traffic, vandalism and other dangers associated with
outdoor music activities. The Club seem to have used a backhand way for the application, in the middle of
a pandemic and not informing the local residents of their actions. I will therefore be writing to our Local

MP and putting my views to him personally.



